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Question: HS53
Outcome 1, Qutput 1
Topic: Department of Human Services - Abelition of Pariiamentary Liaison Officer Program

Hansard Page/Written Questior on Notice: Written

SENATOR COONAN asked on 22/02/2008:

Will the LLO help-line be retained? If not, please provide particulars of the substituted
arrangements.

Answer:
The LLO help line was abohished with the closure of the program. Human Services agencies have
put arrangements in place to provide Members and Senators offices with the contact details of

officers to assist them with constituent enquiries.

Details of the arrangements post the LLO program have been provided in response to question
HS28c.





